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Keeping Healthy and safe 

Handwashing: Children are asked to wash their hands when they come to 
school and regularly throughout the schools day. 

Water bottles: Children need to bring a water bottle to school. They will take 
it home to be washed and refilled daily. 

School Uniform: Children must wear correct school uniform to school each 
day, including black school shoes. 

Learning 

The topic overview: Who are the Maya and where did they live? 

We are studying the Mayan Civilization and discovering what we have learned 
from them.  Our main focus will be the History and Geography of Mexico as 
the Maya originated from here. 

PE kits and PE shoes are needed on a Tuesday and Friday 

Reading books: Children have their own Reading Record and will complete a 
quiz in school once they have finished reading their book. 

Homework: This will be delivered on Seesaw. Instructions will be on the next 
newsletter. 

How parents can help: Your children have access to Times Tables Rockstars 
and Bedrock which they can use at home to enhance their learning. Passwords 
for both of these resources have been given to the children this week.  Finally, 
could you encourage your child to read regularly at home. 

Welcome back to a new school year. 

We hope you are ready to resume your learning  
journey  at Breckon Hill Primary School. 

If you would like your child to walk home please   
contact me via email to confirm. 

Please be aware that Secondary Schools are now       
advertising open evenings for you to visit the school 
to support your child’s decision process for the next       
academic year. 


